
Vincentia Vibe - The voice of our 

Remembrance Day 
This Remembrance Day, students from Vincentia High School attended 

three local Remembrance Day services.  

Jenna Goodman spoke about the inspiration behind the poem In 

Flanders Fields at the Sussex Inlet RSL Sub-Branch service whilst 

Campbell Blair and Jeremy Head read the Prologue at the Huskisson RSL Sub-Branch service. 

Students also laid a wreath. 

Oliver Griffiths was a guest speaker to the inaugural Coastal Waters Service. Oliver spoke about two 

Australian soldiers who served in WW2 - Victoria Cross recipient Private Bruce Kingsbury and 

Corporal Leslie Allen. Both of these men displayed exceptional acts of bravery whilst fighting in New 

Guinea.  

We are very proud of our students for participating in these services, a tradition which our school 

endeavours to continue. 

Lest We Forget 



Congratulations Year 10,  

Your Cafes Were Fantastic! 
Vincentia High School was buzzing last week with our Year 10 Students creating their Cafe's for 

Australian Business Week (ABW).  ABW enterprise education programs help students to prepare 

for life beyond the classroom by providing the invaluable opportunity for them to ‘experience’ 

being an adult in the world of Australian business.  With ABW Business Simulations, students 

take on the responsibility of running a virtual business where they make a range of important 

decisions and manage the results.  It’s the perfect way to engage young minds and build 

confidence. 

Congratulations Year 10, your effort and dedication not to mention 

competitiveness was truly remarkable. Thank you to the judges and 

all staff involved in making ABW such a success. The ABW results 

will be announced at the Year 10 assembly in the hall on Monday 

11 December. 



Celebrating ‘Links to learning’ with  

Year 9 and the YWCA 
 

On Tuesday the 28th November, participating year 9 students in the YWCA ‘Links to Learning’ and ‘GO Girls’ 

Programs attended a presentation and celebration of their success for 2017. The celebration was attended by VHS 

Principal (relieving) Mr Paul Taylor, Deputy Principal Sandy Clark, YWCA Programs Co-ordinator Amy Hall, Program 

Facilitator Fiona Lam, Students and Parents. Amy and Fiona presented students with their certificates, with Thomas 

Downer receiving the award for ‘YWCA Most Improved Student for 2017’. All in attendance enjoyed refreshments from 

our school café and many positive experiences and stories were shared from the student’s time participating in these 

programs, which was awesome to hear.  

The ‘Links to Learning’ and ‘GO Girls’ programs involved up to 25 students from VHS. The programs duration differed 

with ‘Links to Learning’ running for 35 weeks throughout the whole year and ‘GO Girls’ for 17 weeks in semester two.  

The purpose of these programs is to connect, participate, learn and plan; helping students to further engage with their 

education, through focusing on social skills, career knowledge, study skills and project based learning while enhancing 

self-esteem. These programs offer a number of excursions, opportunities and positive experiences outside of the 

normal classroom and school setting that young people may not necessarily have had the opportunity to experience, 

providing them with knowledge and a fresh perspective for their future.  

The feedback from students and their parents was extremely positive and it was a pleasure to hear how the students 

and their parents felt they had grown and benefited from their participation in both of these programs. Vincentia high 

School would like to thank YWCA for their valued contribution to our students and school community.  

Alison Taylor 

In school Co-ordinator for Links to Learning Programs 

 



Celebrating our 

school spirit! 
The values of Vincentia High School are  

Respect, Responsibility & Personal Best 

These values can be shown in many ways within the school community.   

It is these actions of our students we, as a school, are proud of and wish to acknowledge.  

Each week during the Wellbeing period students from any year,  

will receive a FREE movie ticket to the Huskisson Cinema as recognition of their  

Vincentia High School spirit. 

 

These student went above and beyond at the Australian Business Week activity.: 

 

Teneisha Ross - ‘Pianta Agapi’ 

Maddison Laws - ‘El Fruitio Fresho’ 

Kaitlyn Chapman- ‘El Depresso’ 

Ruby Young - ‘Bay Leaf’ 

Djoser Fox - ‘Antonio's’ 

Mikayla Hadlow - ‘Hidden Secret’ 

 

Tickets have been very generously donated  

to the school by 

Integrity Real Estate Jervis Bay  

and Huskisson Cinema  

in recognition of our school values. 

 Congratulations to our 

winners! 



A shout out for school uniforms 

If you have school uniforms that you child has outgrown from 
years 7 to 12 the Support Unit would very happily accept them.  
They can be left at the front office or sent directly to the 
Support Unit.  These uniforms are used by the entire school 
when mishaps happen and would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you.   

$10,000 & $5,000 Scholarship for school leavers! 

Sanctuary Point & Districts Community Bank Branch are offering two 
scholarships to help with the cost of tertiary study for Year 12 students living in 

the 2540 postcode. $5000 per year for 2 years of Bachelor degree studies is 
available for 1 student and $2500 per year for 2 years for TAFE studies for 1 

student. Click the link below for more information and the application forms. 
The Sanctuary Point & Districts Community Bank are committed to building 

stronger communities through sponsorship and scholarships. 
https://bendigobank.com.au/…/community/sc…/2018-scholarships 

 

It takes a Community! 

On Wednesday 29 November, Liz Folkard, Vincentia High School P&C President and Chris and Tameika Purnell owners of To-
tally Immersed Water Sports at South Nowra donated a Hobie SUP with paddle to be used as a major fundraiser for the Support 
students traveling to Japan with Sailability Shoalhaven for the World Titles in 2018. Sandy Clark (Deputy Principal) and Donna 

Millsom (Sailability Shoalhaven) accompanied the students Thomas, Ryan and Jade to receive the SUP on behalf of the team. 
 

The Hobie Evolution Sup is 10ft 6”, 30” Wide, 168 Litre with a 
Hobie AL stretch paddle. RRP $1800! Liz presented Chris a 
cheque for $1000 towards the cost of the Stand Up Paddle-
board. We would like to give a VERY BIG THANK YOU to 
Totally Immersed Waters Sports and the Vincentia High P&C 
for this very generous donation. It takes a community to make 

great things happen! 
 

More information on fundraisers for the team to get to Japan 

and how this SUP will be used to raise money will be con-

firmed in the next couple of weeks  

https://www.facebook.com/Sanctuary-Point-Districts-Community-Bank-Branch-384090264994265/?fref=mentions
https://bendigobank.com.au/public/community/scholarships/2018-scholarships






 





Term 4, 2017 

Thursday 30/11/2017 

 Future Fit Wellbeing Yr9 

 Sailability on Shoalhaven River Nowra 

 Taste of High School 

 Welcome to Senior School Celebration Yr 10 

 Yr  6 Information Evening - Uniforms 4.00pm and Book Packs Performance Space 

Friday 01/12/2017 

 Gumbari Bushcare/Parkcare Regeneration Group - Shoalhaven Council Reserves 

 Support Radio Program - Bay & Basin Community & Resource Centre/J Cooper 

 Taste of High School 

Monday 04/12/2017 

 Links to Learning Program - YWCA Nowra 

 Survivor Walk Yr 10  from Currarong Mrs Morris, Mr Warner  

Tuesday 05/12/2017 

 Survivor Walk Yr 10  from Currarong Mrs Morris, Mr Warner  

 Yr 8 Jamberoo Recreation Park all Day Mrs G. Tekis 

 Gumbari Annual School Camp Honeymoon Bay 3 days Mrs J. Scott 

Wednesday 06/12/2017 

 Survivor Walk Yr 10  from Currarong Mrs Morris, Mr Warner  

Thursday 07/12/2017 

 Presentation Day 

 Sailability on Shoalhaven River Nowra 

 Friday 08/12/2017 

 Gumbari Bushcare/Parkcare Regeneration Group - Shoalhaven Council Reserves 

 Support Radio Program - Bay & Basin Community & Resource Centre/J Cooper 

 Vincentia Comm Schools Triathlon Yr 6 Transition Day Plantation Point Mrs Boyce 

Monday 11/12/2017 

 Links to Learning Program - YWCA Nowra 

 Yr 10 Final Assembly 

Tuesday 12/12/2017 

 Yr 7 Wellbeing Day Huskisson Pictures all day Mrs Bech & Ms Rodwell 

Wednesday 13/12/2017 

 Jamberoo Yr 9 Jamberoo Park all day Mr Ryan 

Thursday 14/12/2017 

 Whole School Colour Run & BBQ/Wellbeing pds 3-6 Mrs Greyling & Mr Ryan 

 Sailability on Shoalhaven River Nowra 

 

Friday 15/12/2017 

 Gumbari Bushcare/Parkcare Regeneration Group - Shoalhaven Council Reserves 

 

School Contacts  

P Taylor  Principal (Rel) 

A Newton Deputy Principal Stage 4 (7 & 8) Rel 

P Raftery Deputy Principal Stage 5 (9 & 10)  

S Clark Deputy Principal Support & Special 
 Programs 

F Loupos Senior School (11 & 12) 

J Oxley  School Administration Manager  

S Fuz Careers Advisor/VET (Rel) 

P Greyling Head Teacher WellBeing 

M Meehan Head Teacher Teaching & Learning 
 Literacy/Numeracy 

K Newton Head Teacher Teaching & Learning 

M Swanson Head Teacher Admin 

G Keogh Head Teacher English (Rel) 

J Povolny Head Teacher Mathematics (Rel) 

T Borg Head Teacher Science 

L Ryder Head Teacher CAPA 

E Salahi Head Teacher HSIE  

B Warner Head Teacher TAS (Rel) 

J Wright Head Teacher PDHPE (Rel) 

B Sauvao Head Teacher Sport 

M Goerlach Head Teacher Support (Rel) 

J Scott Head Teacher Gumbari Facility 

A Glenday Head Teacher Learning & Support 

K Lane Head Teacher Ganya Garindja  

P McKenzie School Counsellor 

A Hall School Counsellor 

P Charlton School Counsellor 

Merry Christmas 

and a Safe and 

Happy New Year 
 


